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Trailblazers 4-H Club News 
 

Reporter, Silver Meyers 
 

Trailblazers 4-H Club skated in February 2025 at the JTF Ice Rink in Grantsville.  Our 

president, Samantha German, reminded members of official Club Communication being our 

paper agenda. It was reviewed that Morgan, Emily and Erica are our organizational leaders 

that will notify club members of any updates via phone call, text or email. 

Next, our Trailblazer members reviewed public speaking opportunities for our March 

meeting. Members will be judged on their prepared speech, radio spot or extemporaneous 

speeches. Trailblazers will also have the opportunity to be involved in an after-school 

program, “Keeping Your Kids Safe and Healthy” at Yough Glades Elementary on March 

6th from 5:30-7:30, where two of our members will host a 4-H information table. 

We reviewed that as of today, our Trailblazer club consists of 21 families; 32 enrolled youth 

members; and 4 certified volunteers. 

Members then showed their ice-skating skills or lack thereof on the ice rink. Afterwards they 

enjoyed snacks and hanging out with friends.    

Our next meeting will be public speaking, March 18th at 6:30 at Crellin Elementary 

School.  For more details on joining 4-H please reach out to your local extension office. 



 

 
Ice Skating at JTF Ice Rink 


